
We Raised Our Voices: Resistance by Ger-

mans to the Nazi Regime

We invite you to participate in the online event “We Raised Our Voices:

Resistance by Germans to the Nazi Regime”, organized by the Ghetto Fighters’

House and the Friedrich Ebert Foundation on the occasion of the International

Holocaust Remembrance Day. One of the guests of the meeting will be Dr. Batya

Brutin, visual advisor to the director of the WGM.

registration under the link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0kfu2prTIoH934XcWbYEBqw_kmzLIwgOiN

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0kfu2prTIoH934XcWbYEBqw_kmzLIwgOiN
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